
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

UTA Offers Free Extended Parking 
 

In response to public feedback, the Utah Transit 

Authority is offering free extended parking as part 

of a one-year pilot program. Beginning July 1, UTA 

passengers can park their cars free of charge for an 

unlimited amount of time at most TRAX and 

FrontRunner lots. The program also eliminates the 

current fee requirement at the Draper and Jordan 

Valley stations. 
The pilot program is designed to help UTA riders 

conveniently connect to the Salt Lake International 

Airport. 

Free extended parking lots in Utah County 
 

American Fork Station, 782 W. 200 South, A F 

Lehi Station, 3101 N. Ashton Blvd., Lehi  

Orem Station, 1350 W. 900 South, Orem 

Provo Station, 690 S. University Ave., Provo 

For other locations go to UTA.com 

 

 

Alpine School District 

Records Destruction Notice:   

Alpine School District is required  

to give public notice before destroying archived 

special education records. If you were born between 

January 1, 1986 and December 31, 1986, received 

special education services through Alpine School 

District, and want to claim copies of your records 

before they are destroyed, please contact Lacey 

Jackson 801-610-8461 before Friday, November 29, 

2013. Records will be destroyed at the end of 2013. 

“CHILD FIND” Alpine district offers programs 

for disabled persons notice: If you are the parent 

of a child with an IEP enrolled in a public school, 

we are required by Utah Code Section 53A-1a-

704(10) to inform you of the availability of a 

scholarship to attend a private school through the 

Carson Smith Scholarship  

Program. Further information is available at: 

http://www.schools.utah.gov/sars/Quick-

Links/Carson-Smith-Scholarship.aspx 
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